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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Friday, October 16, 2020 2:53 PM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Amended Resolution to Delete Council decision for Assessments at 693 Butternut Ave

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hello Mai, 
 
I need your help with reducing assessments for the following quarters for 693 Butternut Ave: 
 
Q3 2019: Reduce to $69.95 
Q4 2019: Reduce to $69.95 
Q1 2020: Reduce to $66.19 
 
The reason for the reduction is stated below: 
 
According to staff records, the property owner did call the city in April 2020 and refused garbage service. Based on this, 
city staff sent a request to ADS to adjust the service level to a small EOW. 
 
Please let me know if you have any additional questions or concerns. 
 
Thank you! 
 

Clare Pillsbury 
Management Assistant I 
Saint Paul Public Works 
800 City Hall Annex, 25 West 4th Street
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8862 
F: 651-266-6222 
Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

www.stpaul.gov/garbage 

 
 


